
 

REF: CMS/Y10Mocks 
  

Friday 19th January 2024 
  

Re: Year 10 Mock Examinations 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 students will be undertaking their first set of mock examinations from Tuesday 30th 

January to Friday 2nd February; please see attached timetable for details of when 
examinations are taking place. There is also a GCSE Art exam day on Monday 22nd January 
and a BTEC controlled assessment day on Monday 29th January. 

Students must ensure they arrive at 08:00 each day they have a written examination; 

students will be given the option of breakfast and have additional time to prepare for their 
exam. Students will leave once examinations are complete, as per the timetable. Please note 
that students may finish early on certain days if they do not have an examination.  No 
additional revision sessions or interventions will be taking place during the mock examinations 

other than Cadets on Thursday. 

It is vitally important that all Year 10 students sit all mock examinations so that Learning 
Consultants have a clear understanding of what students have learnt and are able to address 

any misconceptions and gaps in understanding.  

Students must bring with them their normal equipment: two black pens, two pencils, a 30cm 
ruler, rubber, scientific calculator, and optional highlighter pens in a clear pencil case, as well 
as their personalised exam timetable. Wristwatches are not permitted in examinations. 

If a student misses an examination, a member of the pastoral team will be in contact to 
organise a time after school to complete the missing assessment. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mills at the Academy. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr. C. Mills 
Vice Principal  
c.mills@LAN.merciantrust.org.uk 
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